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President & CEO JUL 162018
Bridget Burke

Independent Regulatory
Review Commission

Regulatory Coordinator

Pennsylvania Insurance Department

1341 Strawberry Square

Harrisburg, PA 17120

Re: Medicare Supplement Insurance Minimum Standards

Dear Ms. Burke:

On behalf of our members and our national counterpart, AHIP, we write in support of the
Insurance Department’s final4orm regulation #11-256. We thank you for the July 13 clarification
letter sent to the IRRC, too, and we look forward to working with the Department in
implementing these changes in a way that best serves consumers and our policyholders.

Sincerely,

Samuel R. Marshall

c: James M. Smith, IRRC


